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Low Water Surcharge - Amazon River (Import / 
Export) 
Effective December 19, 2020 
 
 
Dear Customer,  
 
 
After a critical period, the water levels in the Amazon River are returning to normal. 
 
Therefore, the Low Water Surcharge is suspended as from December 19, 2020 (loading 
date) for all deep sea cargo to / from Manaus (including Mercosul). 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continuous support of our services.  
 
 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact your local Hamburg Süd representative if you have any 

questions. 
 

 
 

Best regards, 

Hamburg Süd 

 
 

Customer Information 

December 2020 
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